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26" January 2021

RE: Northwest Greenway Network, Route 3, Strabane
To Whom It May Concern,

As part of the above mention Road works, we will be undertaking construction of the new
greenway path along the Derry Road from the A5 Barnhill Road to the Canal Street. In
order surface the realigned road and footway and maintain safety of the public and
construction personnel, a diversion route on the Derry Road between the A5 Barnhill
Road to Canal Street from 7am Monday 1%t February — 6pm Wednesday 3™ February.

Shown below are location maps highlighting the extents of the proposed diversion
routes for road users. Local access only will be accommodated as far as possible.
Diversions will be signposted for the duration of the works. Note that no through traffic
will be permitted through the works. School access will be provided from the A5 Barnhill
Road.
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We understand that this requires local residents to use alternate routes and we
appreciate your assistance on this matter in order to help deliver this scheme.

There will be a pedestrian diversion in place during the works and we would appreciate if
you could follow the pedestrian diversion in place during the work period.

In the meantime, should you have any queries or concerns, please contact one of the
following

- Grace Fox—+44 791 872 0560
- Paul McNulty - +44 777 699 8232

Information in relation to the North West Greenway project can be found on the following
website http://www.nwgreenway.com/.

We understand that these works will be an inconvenience to all local residents during this
period and we would like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience the works may
cause.

Yours Faithfully,
Fox Building and Engineering Ltd.



